

Auburn Junior High School

September 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian:

We will begin Phase II of our reopening plan which will entail hybrid learning for 7th Graders beginning on September 28th.

The first day of school for students with the last names A-L in Grades 7 is Monday, September 28, 2020. A-L will attend school in person on Mondays and Wednesdays and attend virtually on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays.

The first day of school for students with the last names M-Z in Grades 7 is Tuesday, September 29, 2020. M-Z will attend school in person on Tuesday and Thursday and attend virtually on Monday, Wednesdays and Fridays.

Busses will drop students off in the driveway closest to the building. Parents dropping students off need to use the outer loop and pull up to make room for others. The door closest to C.C.C will open at 7:20 for students who are getting breakfast at school. All other doors will open for all other students at 7:35. Students must wear masks and social distance outside. Students will report to their HR/first period class immediately after their temperature screening. Students will not be using their lockers until we go back to a 5 day in-person school model. In the meantime, they will have to carry their backpacks and outerwear class to class.

8th Grade Hybrid Students and Full Remote Students will continue remote instruction.

The first day of school for students with the last names M-Z in Grades 8 is Tuesday, October 13, 2020. M-Z will attend school in person on Tuesday and Thursday and attend virtually on Monday, Wednesdays and Fridays.

The first day of school for students with the last names A-L in Grades 8 is Wednesday, October 14, 2020. A-L will attend school in person on Mondays and Wednesdays and attend virtually on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays.

Masks will be required at all times with the exception of lunch and mask breaks throughout the day. Mask breaks will only take place when students can maintain social distancing rules.

If your child chooses to purchase lunch the cost is \$2.50. Additional Food service information will be sent home with students the first day of school.

As Building Principal, my main task will be to ensure a safe, orderly environment and a climate of high expectations at Auburn Junior High School. I would also like to foster strong relations between the school and home. Please feel free to review the Auburn Junior High Reopening Plan on our website.

It will be good to get students back into the building and with your continued support we will get through these trying times. If you have any questions, please contact me at 315-255-8480.

Sincerely,

David B. Oliver

Dan B. Ol

Principal

DBO/vlh